
Hello 2024 Earl Haig Secondary School Graduating Students and families, 

 

Re:  Commencement Gowns and Ticket Purchases 

 

Students who are graduating this year, June 2024, are required to pick up their 

gowns and purchase tickets for the Commencement ceremony. Each graduate will 

be able to initially purchase up to TWO guest tickets. Additional guest tickets may 

be sold after each graduate is given equal opportunity to purchase tickets for their 

families, and upon availability. 

Tickets will be on sale for $10.00 each (cash only) in Room 133. 

Tickets will be available for purchase the week of May 27th by alpha, CASH ONLY, 

after school, beginning Monday, May 27, 2024, where you will also pick up your 

commencement gown. 

The following is our schedule for graduation gown pickup and ticket purchasing: 

• Monday, May 27th, 2024:  Alpha A - F 

• Tuesday, May 28th, 2024:  Alpha G - L 

• Wednesday, May 29th, 2024:  Alpha M - R 

• Thursday, May 30th, 2024:  Alpha S - Z 

If a graduating student is going to be ABSENT on their alpha day, they must have 

someone else pick up their guest tickets and gown with a note indicating your 

name and student number. 

Please note:  Information with Commencement details will be emailed in the next 

couple of weeks. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school, or go to the main office. 

 

Earl Haig Secondary School Administration 


